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EMORY TO OFFER SUMMER LIBRARY INSTITUTE

A Library Institute for practicing school and public librarians will be held at Emory
University, Georgia, August 4-9, 1952, Attendance will be limited to 80 librarians.
Program will be flexible, with librarians working on individual problems under the guid-
ance of consultants. Mrs. Gretchan Knief Schenk will be director. April 1 is closing
date for preregistration. Fee is $12.50. For a tentative program, application blank and
additional information write: Miss Tommie Dora Barker, Director, Division of Librarian-
ship, Emory University, Emory University, Georgia.
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